
Month in Review
 ”For the LORD is good; his mercy is everlasting; And his truth endureth to all
generations.“ Psalm 100:5 KJV. In the month of February, Victory Baptist Church
worked on memorizing Psalm 100. We are so blessed to serve a good, merciful
Lord!  We had a great past month. Robert has been reading the Scripture
passage on Sunday mornings which has been great practice for challenging
Bible words. He also taught in youth meeting. 
 
Prayer Request 
If you could please pray for one of our cars. It has had some serious problems
and has been in and out of the mechanic for the past couple months. While it
has not been too much of a challenge for us to only have one car, we had been
lending it to the family who is helping out at the church in Pergamino. Please
pray that it could get fixed quickly so they can use it on Sundays and
Wednesdays. 
 
Unrest in Rosario
There has been an increase of violence in the city of Rosario over the past week
as the drug gangs are pushing back against the government. Please pray for
peace here in the city and that people would come to know true peace through
Jesus Christ. 
 
Furlough
We praise the Lord that our schedule is filling up for our furlough from July-
December 2024. Please let us know if you would like us to come to give an
update at your church. 
 
Golf Tournament
Vision Baptist Missions is having their 3rd annual golf tournament fundraiser on
April 30th in Cumming, GA. For more information go to visionmissions.org/golf. 

 
For His Glory,
Robert, Emma, Lucille, and Kelsey Becker  
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